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If you have questions during the Legislative Session, please reach out to Jason Miner in my 
office (Jason.Miner@oregon.gov), or Meta Loftsgaarden, Executive Director of the 
Oregon Watershed Enhancement Board, who has been leading the Phase I Water Vision 
work, (Meta.Loftsgaarden@oregon.gov). 

Sincerely, 

ka;&(Jvr-
Governor Kate Brown 
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